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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEMS 

    To:  Mayor Graham and City Council 

From:  Eric Van Hook, Director of Public Safety 

  Walter Denton, City Administrator 

Date:  February 14, 2014 

Subject: 911 Tower Agreement 
 
List of committees that have reviewed:  Public Safety 
 
Background:  A request was made by St. Clair County to extend the existing lease agreement 
and add language to the agreement to allow “microwave” antennas to be installed on the City of 
O'Fallon’s Water Tower located on Seven Hills Road.  The antennas improve transmission and 
reception strength for members of the O’Fallon Public Safety.   
 
 
Legal Considerations, if any:  None  
 
Budget Impact:  None  
 
Staff recommendation:  Staff recommends approval of the Lease Agreement with St. Clair 
County.  
 
 


